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NOTICE 

 

 

 

Notice from Legal Services Society, Law Centre-1, Faculty of Law, University 

of Delhi 
 

Greetings from the Legal Services Society! 

 

This is to inform all students that Law Centre-1, Faculty of Law, University of Delhi, is not endorsing 

or affiliated with any candidate or group in the upcoming students body election. We urge the 

students to be cautious and not to believe or associate the Society with any unofficial events, 

workshops, or activities organized by campaigners. 

 

To ensure accuracy and efficiency regarding events, outreach programs, webinars or other activities 

conducted by the Society, please rely solely to the official social media platforms and the official 

website of Law Centre-1. 

 

Stay informed and rely on verified sources. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Legal Services Society 

Law Centre-1, Faculty of Law 

University of Delhi 

                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


